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PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
OEA-409-A
Washington, D.C., August 23, 2004
Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request the postponement until Wednesday, August 25, 2004 at 10:00 a.m. of the special meeting of the Permanent Council scheduled for Tuesday, August 24, 2004, at which Ambassador Valter Pecly Moreira, Permanent Representative of the Federative Republic of Brazil, will present the oral report on the recently concluded presidential recall referendum process in the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela. In connection with that report, a draft resolution will be circulated on the aforementioned referendum.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Jorge Valero

Ambassador

Permanent Representative
Her Excellency
Ambassador Carmen Marina Gutiérrez Salazar
Chair of the Permanent Council
  of the Organization of American States
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